
Sermon Notes

Hendersonville Church of the Nazarene  
July 31, 2016



Welcome! We are glad you have chosen to worship with us today. We hope you 
enjoy the service and sense God’s presence in our gathering. I will be at the back of 
the Worship Center following the worship service and I would enjoy meeting you 
and answering any questions you may have about our church or what it means to be 
a Christian. May God bless you for worshipping with us. 

-Pastor Duane 

Today at HCN: 
Prayer Ministry Team     8:30am 
Sunday School for All Ages    9:00am 
Morning Worship Service     10:15am 
Youth Ministry Volunteer Meeting    12:00pm 
Traditional Worship Service and All Church Dinner  5:30pm 

Upcoming Events 
August 7 12:00pm  Worship Ministry Team Meeting 
August 7 4:30pm  Emmaus Ministry at Nashville First Church 
Sept. 18  10:15am  Homecoming Sunday 
Oct. 2 - 5 6:30pm  Renew (Fall Revival) 

Our Staff 
Lead Pastor: Duane Harris   pastorduane@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Worship Pastor:  Caitlin Tyler    caitlin@hendersonvillnaz.org 
Youth Pastor: Micah Mortimer   micah@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Children’s Director: Melanie Harris  childrensdirector@hendersonvillenaz.org	

Welcome to Hendersonville  
Church of the Nazarene!

This Week at HCN 
Wednesday, August 3 
 Adult Bible Studies    6:30pm 
 Children’s Fun Night    6:30pm 
 Youth Worship Service    6:30pm 

Sunday School Classes at 9:00am 
Senior Adult Class    Room 103-105 
G3 Class (All Ages)   Room 107-109 
Explorer’s Class (All Ages)   Room 113 
Youth Class    Youth Sanctuary 
Children’s Class   Children’s Wing 

Be sure to visit our website for detailed information and weekly sermons. 
www.hendersonvillenaz.org

Church Office:  
Office Hours:  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm;  
  Wednesday 11:00am - 4:30pm 
Office Phone: 615-824-4411 
Office E-mail: office@hendersonvillenaz.org

Today’s Message:  

Family Sunday 
Micah Mortimer, Youth Pastor 

Kids, show us your worship notes after church and get a treat! 

Download our app in the Apple Store or Google Store! Search for 
“Hendersonville Naz” to listen to sermons, give online, read the Friday Focus, 
access the Bible app, and more!

Walton Ferry Elementary School Summer Lunch Drive: 
Donations may be dropped off in the lobby throughout the summer to help 
provide summer lunches for kids in our community. Suggested food items: 
creamy peanut butter, grape jelly, saltine crackers, individually packaged snacks, 
cans of ravioli or spaghettios (pop top lids), fruit cups, ramen noodles, popcorn, 
fruit snacks, and juice boxes.

Worship Team Meeting: 
Do you have a passion for worship? Do you enjoy tech and media or music? Join 
Pastor Caitlin on August 7th in the Miller Cafe to learn more about how you can 
get involved on the Worship Team. This is a meeting for both current and 
prospective team members.
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